August 10, 2024

Dear LaVale Civic Improvement,

We would like to thank you for your generous donation of \$300 to the girls' softball team. Our championship ring fundraising efforts are in full swing. Winning a second state championship is an amazing accomplishment for the girls and wearing a championship ring will commemorate that day for a lifetime. The excitement is continuing to build as the girls have recently designed their rings. Without your generous contribution, celebrating the team's accomplishments with rings would not be possible.

We are fortunate to have such wonderful support from community members like you. We are currently working on a banner displaying all our generous sponsors. Once completed, the banner will be hung at Lion's Field during our 2025 season. Thank you for making our championship ring drive a success!

Sincerely,

Dave Wonner

Dave Winner

Allegany High Head Softball Coach